

BUCKMINSTER

Primary School

18th September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Unfortunately I am writing to you once again to remind you that 'fiddle toys' are not allowed in school unless your child has a medical reason for having one, and can be confirmed by a doctor.

I appreciate that they can be of benefit to some children but they are becoming a distraction in class.

If you feel your child has a genuine medical reason for having one, please do not hesitate in letting me know so we can accommodate their needs. If your child does not have a medical reason but does require to fiddle with something in school, we will give them blu tack or something similar which can be monitored by the teacher.

If a child is found with a fiddle toy during lesson times, assemblies and other activities, it will be taken away from them and returned to them at the end of the day.

Thank you, in anticipation, for your support in this matter.

Kind regards

Debbie Clarke

Headteacher

Head Teacher: Mrs Debbie Clarke

School Lane, Buckminster, Grantham NG33 5RZ. Telephone 01476 860315

Website:- www.buckminster.leics.sch.uk